
Beach Patrol without the Waves on the Gold Coast – Volunteer Beach Patrol Members
Needed - Students, Families, Staff Members!

Did you ever dream of becoming a beach patrol member, but ocean waves make you
nervous?  Neptune Royal Life Saving Club has a place for you!

For decades, Neptune Royal Life Saving Club has had volunteer beach patrol members
watch over Tallebudgera Creek beach from September to April. “Talle Creek” is a wave-free
waterway that is suitable for those who love the ocean water but not the waves.

We are looking for new patrol members to volunteer one weekend per month, (two half days
or a full day).  In return, Neptune will provide lunch, barista coffees, snacks, uniforms, and all
training including Bronze Medallion and First Aid.  Membership is only $20 per year and if
you live outside of the Gold Coast area, accommodation is also available.

The Neptune Clubhouse, located in Palm Beach, overlooking the beautiful Jellurgal
Aboriginal Cultural Area and the Burleigh Headland, directly on the south side of “Talle
Creek”.

We are having an Open Day on Saturday, 17th September from 10-1pm.  Come over to meet
our members, have a tour of our historic clubhouse, and learn water safety skills.  Plus,
beach games and face painting for the children. Finishing off with a fabulous sausage sizzle.

If you want to be a part of a community of people who love to help others and spend time in
a beautiful location – reach out to us today!

For more information and membership forms, please see our website
www.neptunerlsc.com.au We are located at 1527 Gold Coast Hwy, Palm Beach QLD 4221

If you have questions please reach out to Kath at 0449918184 or
marketing@neptunerlsc.com.au Thank you!
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